
 

  

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

Northern Policy Institute Info Session taking place April 18th  

in Parry Sound 

  
April 10, 2018 – Join the discussion. Northern Policy Institute and the Georgian Bay 

Women’s Network invite you to attend an evening of learning, sharing and networking 

on Wednesday, April 18, 2018 from 5-7pm.  

 

Join community members from the Parry Sound District to find out more about what 

projects Northern Policy Institute is working on, meet the people behind them, and learn 

how we are having an impact on Northern Ontario communities through evidence-

based research and analysis.  
 

Share your ideas and get answers to questions like: 

- What are the projected demographic trends in the Parry Sound District? 

- How many newcomers do we attract to our community each year? How many 

do we need to attract moving forward? 

- What will the future labour force look like? How do we prepare for it? 

 

Refreshments and snacks will be served. This event is free and open to the public.  
 

Media is welcome to attend and we hope to see you there. NPI President & CEO 

Charles Cirtwill will be available for comment.  

 

Northern Policy Institute Information Session  

An evening of learning, networking and sharing 

 

Date: Wednesday, April 18, 2018    

Times: 5:00pm – 7:00pm (With NPI’s President & CEO, Charles, to make a presentation at 

5:30pm)  

Location: Bobby Orr Community Centre - Hart Trophy Room:  7-17 Mary St., Parry Sound, 

ON, P2A 1C8   
 

For more information, please contact:  

Katie Elliott 

Communications Manager 

705-949-2301 ext.3158 OR 705-542-4456 (cell) 

kelliott@northernpolicy.ca  
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About Northern Policy Institute:  

Northern Policy Institute is Northern Ontario’s independent think tank. We perform 

research, collect and disseminate evidence, and identify policy opportunities to 

support the growth of sustainable Northern communities. Our operations are located in 

Thunder Bay, Sault Ste. Marie, and Sudbury. We seek to enhance Northern Ontario’s 

capacity to take the lead position on socio-economic policy that impacts Northern 

Ontario, Ontario, and Canada as a whole. 

 

 


